
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents     
 
Greetings!                                                                                                                           
 
Help Us Support Flood Victims in Punjab and Surrounding Areas! 
 
As you are aware, the recent floods in Punjab and the surrounding regions have caused 
devastating damage, displacing families, and leaving numerous people in dire need of 
assistance. As a compassionate and caring community, we, at Mayor World School, have 
always strived to make a positive impact on society. We are organising a fundraising 
campaign to provide much-needed aid and support to the flood victims. Please handover 
the donation amount to your respective class teacher in sealed envelopes. 

 
Donation Details: 
 
Minimum Donation Amount: Rs. 500/- 
A receipt shall be issued for your contribution.  
 
Last Day for Donations: 4th August [Friday] 
Thank you for your kind cooperation and support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Team Mayor World 

 


